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Chan, Mark

From: Dewes, Tatai

Sent: 10 June 2019 16:36

To: Chan, Mark

Subject: 2019/1832/P - 14 St Silas Place

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Mark 

 

I’ve reviewed the planning application above, and have the following comments. 

 

The development is required to provide 1 long stay cycle parking space per flat. There is currently no cycle parking 

on the plans. 

 

Both residential units need to be secured as car free in accordance with Policy T2 of the Local Plan. 

 

Regards 

 

Tatai Dewes   
Transport Planner 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 3062 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


